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24 April 2009
The Honorable Evan Bayh

United States Senate

131 Russell Office Building

Washington, DC 20505

Fax: 202-228-1377

Dear Senator Bayh:
The Fleet Reserve Association strongly supports “The Health Care for Members of the Armed Forces Exposed to Chemical Hazards Act” (S. 642) that requires the Department of Defense (DoD) to establish and administer a registry of service members and former service members of the Armed Forces who were exposed to chemical hazards in the line of duty on or after September 11, 2001.

Your proposal would guarantee access to follow-up medical evaluations and priority status at the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) medical facilities for service members who have been exposed to occupational and environmental hazards while deployed.

The Association appreciates your attention to this important issue. The FRA point of is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES


National Executive Director
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